
Community Notice August 2022 
Have a voice in your community! 

The Village Council meets the third Monday of each month at 5:30 P.M. We look forward to 

seeing you and would like to have your input and ideas. 

 

2022 Property Taxes- 

“ACCEPTING PARTIAL PAYMENTS” 
Just a note:  For those of you who would like to make “Partial Payments” on your Village 

Property Taxes that are due September 14th, 2022, we are able to accept partial payments if it 

would help you out. We are also set up to accept credit card payments with a 3% convenience 

fee through Point & Pay. 

 
 

 
Electronic Bank Transfers are available thru the Village 

Your Utility Payment would be made directly from your checking account between the 8th and the 

10th of each month.  Contact Shawn or Kathy at the Village Hall so you can pay electronically 

through the bank of your choice. 

You would still receive a bill each month.    Call 461-6173 or stop in. 

 

 
For more information on Meeting Minutes and Notices as well as the newsletter 

please see the Village website at eauclairemi.com. Other community events are also 

posted there.  

 

Reservations for Village Park Pavilions 
Birthday, graduation, or one of many get togethers?  Rent one of the park pavilions at Veterans or 

Elizabeth Park.  Picnic Tables, Electricity (Veterans Only), Grill, Food Table, Playground Equipment 

is all available. 

Village Residents & Non-Residents: will pay a $25.00 Deposit which is refundable after the park 

areas are cleaned up and if there is no damage to the pavilion.        Non-Residents: will also be 

charged a $50.00 Rental Fee 

The parks cannot be reserved by non-residents before 90 days of their event. 

Reservations can be made by calling the Eau Claire Village Hall at   

(269) 461-6173. 

 Your deposit will have to be made before the date can be held for you. 

 
 



 

 For Burn Permits 

Call Berrien Township Hall at 269-461-6925 
Burn Permits can be obtained by calling the Township Office between the hours of 9am- 3:30 

pm. During favorable weather,  

Permits can be issued up to 4 days. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

The Eau Claire Seventh Day Adventist Church Pathfinders will host a 

Critter Carnivale on Sunday September 4th, 2022. There will be a free 

bounce house and lawn games. Food will be available to purchase. They 

will also be hosting a live nativity, Christmas lights and music on 

December 18th 2022. All activities will take place at Veterans Park. More 

to follow. 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Berrien Township has new hours. They are open Monday - Thursday (Closed Friday) 

from 10:00 AM to 4:00 PM 

 

 

Burn Permits:  Burn Permits are required whenever you are burning on open ground - 

not in a fire pit.  Burn permits are only issued for the burning of brush, grass and 

leaves.  It is against the law to burn construction materials, demolition materials, 

plastic, old furniture, etc.  Household garbage may be burned if contained in a barrel. 

Burn Permits can be obtained by calling the Township Office between the hours of 10:00 

a.m. and 3:30 p.m.  During favorable weather, permits can be issued up to four days.  

Please remember that the Township Office is closed Friday-Sunday.  Plan ahead and get 

a permit number before 3:30 p.m. on Thursday 

Please continue to save can tabs for new playground equipment. We have one 

full box so far. You can save these tabs and just drop them at the door. Thank 

you in advance.   


